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Period of Comment: August 6, 2020 through August 21, 2020 

Comments From: Heartland Generation Ltd. (HGL) 

Date: [2020/08/21] 
  

Contact: Shanelle Sinclair 

Phone: 403.369.7769   

Email: Shanelle.Sinclair@heartlandgeneration.com 

Instructions:  

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated. 
2. Please refer back to the Consultation Letter under the “Attachments” section to view materials related to the proposed amended ISO rule Section 

505.2, Performance Criteria for Refund of Generating Unit Owner's Contribution (“Section 505.2”) 
3. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments(if any). Blank boxes will be interpreted as favourable comments.   

The AESO is seeking comments from Stakeholders on the development of proposed amended ISO rule Section 505.2, Performance Criteria for Refund 
of Generating Unit Owner's Contribution (“Section 505.2”), with regard to the following matters: 

 Development of a Proposed ISO Rule Stakeholder Comments and/or Alternate Proposal 

1.  Do you agree or disagree that the issue identified requires 
the development of proposed amended ISO rule Section 
505.2? Please comment.  

HGL has no comment at this time. 

2.  Do you agree or disagree with the potential objective or 
purpose of proposed amended ISO rule Section 505.2? 
Please comment. 

HGL has no comment at this time. 

3.  Do you agree or disagree with the proposed form of 
consultation and timelines? Please comment. 

HGL has no comment at this time. 

4.  Do you intend to participate in any related consultation? OR 
Do you agree that no consultation group is required for this 
rule development? Please comment. 

HGL intends to participate in any related consultation. 
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 Development of a Proposed ISO Rule Stakeholder Comments and/or Alternate Proposal 

5.  Do you have any additional comments? HGL encourages the AESO to have draft rules proposed at the initial consultation 
stage so parties can comment. It is imperative that parties are afforded an opportunity 
to comment on the proposed rule and understand how the new performance criteria 
will impact the GUOC repayment. HGL looks forward to commenting on the revised 
version of the Rule in due course and participating in the associated consultation 
process. 

 
 


